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Lou Mansolillo

From: Deb Capoverde <debcapoverde@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 3:35 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: S2877/H7212

To All That May Be Concerned:  
 
I write to register my support of Bill S2877/H7212. 
 
While Natural Organic Reduction is not a choice for everyone, it provides an alternative to those 
who do not subscribe to the "traditional" ways of handling death & burial. 
 
It was not so long ago that cremation was a novel concept.  It has become an acceptable & 
favored option to those who prefer a different way of dealing with death & burial. 
 
Let Rhode Island be a leader in offering this choice to its citizens. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Deborah Capoverde 


